
 

The Fraternal Order of Eagles is an international non-profit organization uniting fraternally in the spirit of liberty, 

truth, justice, and equality, to make human life more desirable by lessening its ills and promoting peace, 

prosperity, gladness and hope. 

 

Litchfield’s Pickers Market – 2nd Sunday of Every Month through October. We are looking for volunteers to help cook and serve food 

during this monthly event. Money raised goes towards worthy charitable causes (Scholarships) and we need help with this. There is a 

sign-up sheet at the club to cover the remaining Sundays.  We are still looking to fill the September and October dates with volunteers. 

Annual Membership Appreciation Party 

The Annual Membership Picnic will take place at the club on Saturday, October 3rd from 2:00 til 5:00 pm. The club will be supplying 

fried chicken and we are asking that members please bring a side dish. There will be drink specials and activities/games during this 

time. John Michael Marty will be providing Karaoke at 7:00 pm so feel free to stick around and enjoy the entertainment. 

Upcoming 2015 Club Entertainment  

Eugene’s Karaoke – September 19th, September 26th – 8:00 til ??? 

Hunter Sharp – October 17th – 8:00 til ??? 

Halloween Party 

On Saturday, October 31st, the club will be having its annual Halloween party from 8:00 pm til 12:00 am. There will a costume contest 

and drink specials. The club will be providing hot dogs and or bratwurst and are asking that those who come bring a side dish. This 

party has always been a good time and we look forward to hosting it again. John Michael Marty will be providing Karaoke entertainment 

during this event. 

Holidays 

Before you know it, Thanksgiving and Christmas will be here. Our plan again is to donate turkeys at Thanksgiving to those less 

fortunate. We are kicking around a few new ideas on how to give back to the community and would welcome any suggestions or ideas. 

Please feel free to e-mail me at eagles4499@yahoo.om with your ideas and put “Giving Back” in the subject line. 

E-Mail Address -  If you can receive e-mail instead of snail mail, please send me your e-mail address. Please put “E-Mail Address” in 

the subject line of the e-mail and send your information to eagles4499@yahoo.com, and I can update the database. 

Illnesses – Please keep fellow members who have been sick in your thoughts and prayers. It seems as if there has been a large 

amount of ill members over the last few months. 

In Closing 

Summer is gone and Fall is around the corner. It’s a great time of year and business usually increases at the club as cooler weather 

has a  tendency to bring more people back. Please thank your bartenders as the majority of them are not paid and volunteer their time 

to save the club money. Also thank an Auxiliary member for without them we would not have the ability to give back as much as we do. 

Go to a meeting and see what is going on at your club. Get involved.  Volunteer. 

Respectfully, 

Mark J Jennings  –  President 
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